
INVITATION TO BID 

TOWN OF KILLINGLY 

Replacement of Three Bridges 

Valley Road Over Mashentuck Brook State Project No. 9068-0002 

Valley Road Over Whetstone Brook State Project No. 9068-0003 

Bear Hill Road Over Unnamed Brook State Project No. 9068-0009 

Sealed bids for the replacement of three bridges will be received by the Town of Killingly 

Engineering Office located in the Killingly Town Hall, 172 Main Street, Killingly CT 06239 until 

2:00 P.M. Wednesday January 11, 2023. Immediately thereafter Bids will be publicly opened 

and read in the Town Meeting Room, second floor, Killingly Town Hall. 

The project consists of replacing 3 bridges and associated demolition, roadwork, and restoration. 

The Plans, Specifications, and other Contract Documents may be viewed at the Office of the Town 

Engineer at the above address during normal business hours, or obtained on the Town of Killingly 

website https://www.killingly.org/finance/pages/bids-and-rfps or the CT DAS website 

https://portal.ct.gov/DAS/CTSource/CTSource. 

Each Bidder must submit with his bid, security in an amount not less than 5% of the bid price, in 

the form and subject to condition provided in the information for Bidders. Surety bonds shall be 

made payable to the “Town of Killingly.” Such bonds shall be returned to the unsuccessful bidders 

and to the successful bidder awarded the contract, upon providing the required payment and 

performance bond. 

The Town reserves the right to waive technicalities and to accept or reject in part or in whole any 

bid, when said action is deemed to be in the best interest of the Town of Killingly. 

The Town of Killingly is an affirmative action, equal opportunity employer.  
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